
Annual General Meeting 

18th May 2023 at 6.30pm 

At 

Oxstalls Sports Park GL2 9DW 

 
 
 
 
 
It's that time of year again for our AGM. Five years ago, we held an Extraordinary 
General meeting to save the KPA from closure. Since that time, we have worked 
hard to bring GKPA back to life. I think we have achieved that well and truly and now 
is the time to move forward. Covid has been a setback for us, but we are now ready 
to start a new chapter to provide support for Gloucestershire's kidney patients and 
their families. 
  
 
Please come along to the meeting so we can find out what you want from your KPA.  
There are lots of new avenues we could explore but we need your ideas and help.  
New committee members are welcome and needed. If that's not for you, there's 
always room for help with specific projects or ideas, like coffee mornings or other 
social events, fundraising, and patient support. 
  
 
 
GKPA is here for you, but we can't do it alone, and details for the meeting are below. 
Dr Ardash Babu is our speaker so come and hear about what's happening in your 
Renal unit. 
 
 
  


